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Dear Koen, than you for putting me on your mailing list. I don't 
know if you remember but we were on the same panel on Serkan 
Ozkaya's living and working in utrecht project. We had a heated 
discussion and I really appreciated that. I am wondering if you 
could make yourself available some time (2 to 3 days) in the fall/
late fall for a visit and lecture in Istanbul? If you agree, we 
would arrange your ticket+hotel+an honorarium of Euro 300. You are 
completely free in what you would like to discuss.

The fall is fairly flexible at the moment. Since June 2001, I was 
lucky enough to have Chris Dercon, Hou Hanru, Hans Ulrich Obrist, 
Carlos Basualdo, Phillipe Vergne, Charles Merewether, Maria Lind, 
Charles Esche, Mika Hannula, and Dan Cameron in Istanbul for 
lectures. We usually have a very interested body of students, 
artists, critic, designers and architects, at about 60 to 100 
people. Please let me know what you think. 

Warm regards,

Vasif Kortun
Director
Proje4L  Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harman Sokak, Harmanci Giz Plaza, Levent
Istanbul 80640 Turkey
Work: 90 212 281 5150
Fax: 90 212 283 1799
http://www.proje4L.org
e-mail: director@proje4L.org

Vasif Kortun
Director
Platform Garanti Contemporary Art Center
276 Istiklal Cad., Beyoglu
Istanbul 80050 Turkey
Work: 90 212 293 2361
Fax: 90 212 293 3071
e-mail: kortun@netone.com.tr

Cell: 90.555.217.7187


